The Board of Trustees
of
The University Corporation for Atmospheric Research
cordially invites you to attend the dedication of The
National Center for Atmospheric Research Laboratory
at 10:30 a.m., Wednesday, May 10, 1967. A luncheon
will follow at 12:30 p.m. at the Harvest House, Boulder.

A reply at your early convenience will be appreciated.

A reply card and envelope are enclosed.




The trustees of The University Corporation for Atmos-
pheric Research request the honor of your presence at
a reception and dinner to dedicate The Ralph S. Damon
Room at the NCAR Laboratory, Boulder, Colorado,
6:00 p.m., May 9, 1967




